
WSR 21-19-146
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
WASHINGTON STATE LOTTERY

[Filed September 22, 2021, 10:27 a.m.]

Washington's lottery commission has changed the following regular 
meetings:

From: October 21, 2021, at Lottery Headquarters, Olympia, Wash-
ington.

To: October 21, 2021, Virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams.
If you require additional information, please contact Stephanie 

Porter at 360-810-2887, SPorter@walottery.com, or visit our website at 
www.walottery.com.
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